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Dr. Amy Werner has been my physical therapist for a year now. She has helped me 

tremendously maintain the strength I’ve gained in my body after a history of hip and 

ankle injuries. As a dancer, her care and expertise has been an integral apart of my 

ability to maintain my career dancing for professional sports. The access to 

prescription capabilities that this bill would provide her upon passing would only 

enhance the efficiency and effectiveness of her care. I highly support this bill and 

think doctors of physical therapy certainly have the required knowledge and 

experience to prescribe necessary treatments that this bill would allow.  


